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September 8, 2022 

 
VIA E-FILING & E-MAIL  
Carmen D. Diaz, Acting Secretary  
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th Floor  
Post Office Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350  
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
 

Re: South Jersey Industries 
BPU Docket No. QO22070454 
TREC Application Number NJSTRE1547259033 

 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz, 
 

On behalf of our client, South Jersey Industries, we filed a petition on July 22, 2022 
pursuant to N.J.A.C. § 14:1-1.2 seeking a 6 month extension of the July 22, 2022 TREC deadline 
for their Green Lane Office project.  Our client just informed us that they received the full 
permission to operate (“PTO”) for the project last Friday, September 2, 2022, and are now 
operating the solar panel system.  Therefore, only a 6 week extension of the July 22, 2022 deadline 
is needed rather than 6 months. Please consider this letter to be an amendment of our original 
petition.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your time 
and consideration and we look forward to our future correspondence. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

       
 

Murray E. Bevan 
 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (via e-mail) 
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